
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to update you regarding some 

important changes to our pricing structure. 

As you are likely aware, the rising costs of materials and operational expenses have prompted us 

to make necessary adjustments to ensure we continue providing you with the highest quality 

products and services. Effective from [Effective Date], there will be a slight increase in our 

prices. 

This decision was not made lightly; we are committed to keeping our prices fair while 

maintaining the quality you have come to expect from us. We believe these adjustments will 

allow us to continue serving you with excellence. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to reach out to our customer service team. 

Thank you for your trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


